
Sustainable Health Review 

Mr Donald PEMBER, Concerned Mandurah citizen 

It was disappointing that the Reid Review of Metropolitan Hospitals did not include the Avon and 
Peel Regions and that particularly Peel has also not been fortunate to receive any Royalties for 
Region funds as part of the Peel Region. 

There has not been any major upgrade or redevelopment since 2006 where an Accident and 
Emergency Department designed for 30,000 occasions of service NOW sees 44,000 per year. 

My understanding is that there are no immediate plans ie within the next several years for any 
development to take place on that site. 
The Peel Region population is expected to dramatically increase (refer Peel Development 
Commission Annual Report Year ending 30/6/17) 

I would be prepared to appear in camera (person) to provide additional information to a region that 
is in a crisis. 

Don Pember 
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